
COUNCIL MEETING – 14 JUNE 2012 
 

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting  
held on 15 May 2012 

 
 
 

E/12/7 
  

Medium Term Plan  

 
The Executive considered a report from the Leader and Deputy Leader and 
Executive Member for Corporate Resources proposing the Medium Term 
Plan (MTP), which had been revised to take account of the outcome of 
consultation with key partners and the Overview and Scrutiny Committees. 
 
Members noted that the educational attainment targets could only be 
delivered in conjunction with schools and other partners. 
 
Reason for decision:  To enable the Council to focus on residents’ priorities 
over the next four years. 
 
RECOMMENDED to Council 
 
that the Medium Term Plan – Delivering Your Priorities at Appendix B 
to the report, be adopted in light of the outcome of the consultation 
process. 
 
RESOLVED 
 
to launch the Medium Term Plan to partners, staff and residents 
following its adoption by Council. 

 
 


